
N E W S L E T T E R  -  JUNE  2018 

Our Board of Directors 2018-2019 

Back Row, Left to Right: 

Randy Roethel, Tim Voskuil,  John 

Wenig (president), and Ed Hurlbutt 

Front Row, Left to Right: 

Mary Raih and Robin DePagter 

Absent: Eric Glewen 

PLEASE WELCOME NEW MEMBERS: 

Field Tree Condo Association 

SPECIAL THANKS TO:  

 

President, Jon Grosshuesch  

Board Member, Bill Horsch 

Thank you for your willingness 

to serve on the OACOC Board and the 

leadership that you both provided. 



Village Board Meeting 

Monday, June 11, 2018 @ 6:00 pm. 

The Village Board members will be discussing the possibility of approving an 

 18-21 unit apartment building being built on the 900 block of Superior   

Avenue, which is currently a parking lot.  

 Many residents would agree that there may be a shortage of rental apartments 

in Oostburg; however, there are some mixed feelings with the possibility of  

using potential business property for an apartment complex.   

If this is a concern to you, please attend this meeting to learn more and also 

have a chance to ask your questions.  Your attendance may help indicate to the 

Village Board the importance of their decision in making sure this would be best 

for the future of both Oostburg residents and local businesses. 

Hope to see you there!  

 THANK YOU ... 

• To all of our Chamber Members that attended 

the 10th Annual Dinner in April. 

• To Reid Rathjen for donating the beautiful    

centerpieces.  

• To our speaker, Dane Checolinski, Director of 

Sheboygan County Development.   

• To Judi Fergadakis for the delicious dinner we   

all enjoyed. 

• To Randy Roethel who shared interesting       

information regarding the history of OACOC. 

• To Laurie Werner for planning the special    

evening for all of us to enjoy, as well as her 

commitment as Executive Director of the      

OACOC the past 10 years. 



OACOC NEXT QUARTERLY MEETING 

WHEN:  Wednesday, July 25, 2018 

WHERE:  Masters Gallery—Oostburg Plant 

WHAT TIME:  7:30 a.m. 

COST: $5.00 per person 

We will start by having a continental breakfast 

followed by a business meeting. We will also be hearing from Masters Gallery and end our 

meeting with a short tour.  Should be very interesting; hope you can make it.  Watch for an  

invitation via email in July to RSVP.   

UPCOMING EVENTS TO BE WATCHING FOR: 

 

VILLAGE WIDE RUMMAGE SALE—AUGUST 11 

Local residents are planning Oostburg’s very first 

Village Wide Rummage Sale to be held the same weekend, however opposite 

years, as AugustFest, which means it will be held this year. 

Final details are still pending, but if you would like your  

business to be included, please email Jeremy Borth at 

jeremy.borth@yahoo.com 

Be creative; maybe you want to participate by having a sidewalk sale  

or perhaps run a special for the day.  Please let Jeremy know so that 

he can advertise it for you and get you added to the village map. 

Hope you have a great time and a successful sale! 

 

THE CIRCUS IS COMING TO TOWN 

TUESDAY, AUGUST 21, 2018 

The Circus came to Oostburg in 2016 and will be coming back again 

this summer.  Don’t miss out on the fun...save the date! 

More details to follow as they become available.  

 


